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Resolution to Establish an Application Fee and License Fee for New Redevelopment District
Licenses

Attached for your consideration and approval is a resolution from the Council Liquor License
Committee establishing a new $100.00 non-refundable application fee for new on-premise liquor
licenses to be selected by the City and issued under the State’s Redevelopment District licensing
program. The issuance of a new license, including the redevelopment district licenses, unlike all other
transfers of Class C liquor licenses, begins at the local level requiring the City to conduct an
extensive application review process prior to selecting the final applicant(s) for recommendation to
the State. The committee is also proposing to set the fee for issuing a Redevelopment District
License at $1000.00, which matches the current fee for transfer of ownership of a Class C license
within the City.

The Council Liquor License Committee is recommending the $100.00 application fee in order to
recover the staff time and costs of reviewing numerous applications prior to the actual issuance of the
license.

It is recommended that City Council waive the new redevelopment district license application fee for
those applicants who applied in August 2007 under the City’s available Class C liquor license
process and paid a $100.00 application fee at that time, but were not awarded the license. Several of
the applicants who applied in August 2007 are eligible under the requirements of the redevelopment
license and have expressed an interest in obtaining a license through this process.

Sponsored by: Council Liquor License Committee

Prepared by: Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Reviewed by: Mary Joan Fales, Senior Assistant City Attorney

Whereas, The City of Ann Arbor has established a Liquor License Redevelopment District pursuant to
the requirements of MCL 436.1521;

Whereas, Extensive staff review time is required for the Council Liquor License Committee to review
potential applicants for the issuance of new liquor licenses under the Act;

Whereas, An application fee of $100.00 will recover City costs for reviewing all applications and
determining finalists;

Whereas, The Council Liquor License Committee has proposed a one-time fee of $1000.00 for the
issuance of a new Redevelopment District License; and

Whereas, A public hearing was held on February 4, 2008 to allow for public input on the
implementation of these new liquor license fees;

RESOLVED, That a new $100.00 application fee for all on-premise new Redevelopment District
liquor license applications be approved;
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RESOLVED, That the fee for the issuance of a new Redevelopment District liquor license be
established at $1000.00; and

RESOLVED, That City Council authorizes the City Administrator and City Clerk to take all necessary
administrative actions to implement this resolution.
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